Engelsk

Dear parent

You are your child’s first and most important teacher!
If you are involved, your child will do better in school.

Your involvement is just as important at lower secondary school as at
primary school.

If you discuss things with your child, you stimulate her/his thoughts and
development.

It is important to take part in the assessment of your child’s work.
When you show you care, your child will be motivated and will enjoy school better.

Your belief in your role and in the possibility of having influence is important
for your child.

If you have a good relationship to the school, this will influence your child’s
performance.

If you know the other parents, you will cooperate and follow up matters better.

Parents are an important resource for children’s schooling!

Best regards!
The National Parents’ Committee for Primary
and Lower Secondary Education
[Foreldreutvalget for grunnopplzeringen]
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